
 

 
April 21, 2016 

 
To: Academic Senate Faculty 
    
From: Kum-Kum Bhavnani, Chair, Academic Senate 
  Paul Atzberger, Chair, Committee on International Education 
    

Subject: 
CIE Workshop - How to Best Support Faculty in the Classroom with International 
Students 

  
Dear Colleagues,  
 
As you know, the Senate is thinking fairly hard about international students and exchange 
programs and their role within the UCSB educational experience. 
 
To that end, the Academic Senate Committee on International Education (CIE) will host a 
special workshop focused on the best ways to support faculty in the classroom and beyond 
when working with international students. 
  
This workshop will be held on Wednesday, May 4, from 12:00 to 3:00 p.m. at the 
University Center Harbor Room (with food / refreshments provided). 
  
The workshop will include brief presentations with plenty of time for discussions between 
attendees and panelists. Topics will include: (1) techniques for engagement of international 
students in the classroom, (2) language and writing resources, and (3) tutoring and support 
services available for international students. 

Facilitator: Paul Atzberger, Chair, Committee on International Education 

Program 
12:00 to 12:15 pm Lunch and Opening Remarks – Howard Giles, Committee on International Education 
12:15 to 12:45 pm Lisa Berry, Instructional Development     
1:00 to 1:45 pm Jan Frodesen, English for Multilingual Students   
2:00 to 2:30 pm Amy Boutell, Campus Learning Assistance Services   
2:30 to 3:00 pm Student Panel (International Students)     

 
For questions and to RSVP, please contact Anna Lin, Senate Analyst, by 
email: anna.lin@senate.ucsb.edu or by phone: 893-3173. We look forward to you joining us 
at this special workshop to discuss international education. 
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